
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner 
 DATE: April 23, 2018 
 SUBJECT: 19 Wells Rd Telecommunications Tower 
 
Introduction 
 
Global Acquisitions IV LLC is requesting that the application for Site Plan 
Review, a Resource Protection Permit, and Shoreland Zoning review to construct 
a 180' tall telecommunications tower to be located at 19 Wells Rd be tabled to the 
May 15, 2018 meeting of the Planning Board.  
 
Motion for the Board to Consider 
 
BE IT ORDERED that, based on the plans and materials submitted and the facts 

presented, the application of Global Acquisitions IV LLC for Site Plan 
Review, a Resource Protection Permit, and Shoreland Zoning review to 
construct a 180' tall telecommunications tower to be located at 19 Wells Rd 
be tabled to the May 15, 2018 meeting of the Planning Board. 


